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15th July 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Sammy & Cody 

Cotswold:  Althea & Lewis 

Swaledale:  Edward & Baxter 

Teeswater:  Daniel, Brooke & George 

Dalesbred:  Evie & Abdur-Rahmaan 

 

Dorset Downs:  Abigail & Jack 

Oxford:      All 

Cheviot:      All 

Herdwick:  Harley & Will 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Please could parents ensure 

that all outstanding money for 

school lunches is paid via 

School Grid as soon as 

possible, especially in the case 

of those children who will be 

leaving Parish this summer. 

 

 

It’s that time of 

year… 

Please check your 

bookshelves and 

toy boxes for any  

library books or 

other items that 

need to be 

returned to school. 

It’s going to be hot, hot, hot!! 

Please remember to bring your sunhat and water bottle to school 

and to put sun cream on before you set off.  Make sure you have 

read the letter that came out earlier today around arrangements 

for Monday and Tuesday 

Take care of the weekend …. 

For more advice visit: 

Heatwave: how to cope in hot weather - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/heatwave-how-to-cope-in-hot-weather/


Around school this week 

Cheviot and Herdwick used their Kagan 

cooperative learning skills to make Mayan 

tortilla wraps together. 

Years 5 and 6 had the opportunity to 

study a large number of works by David 

Hockney up close on a visit to Salts Mill 

this week 

Leavers’ Disco 2022 

Teeswater have been writing poems inspired by ‘The 

Hodgeheg’ 


